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Memorial Town Hall ( One Library Street ( Georgetown MA  01833


Community Preservation Committee Meeting

[image: image3.wmf]Tuesday, August 22, 2006

To be held at 7:30pm in the Town Hall,

3rd floor meeting room

Meeting Minutes

In attendance : 

H. LaCortiglia, M. Gauthier, E. Davidson, Joe Young, J. DiMento and I. Wye

Meeting called to order at:7:30pm

· Bills: 

Motion by E. Davidson to postpone the payment of the below listed bill until clarification of the invoice is provided as it relates to the town meeting warrant.

M. Gauthier seconds 

3ayes, 1 nay, 2 abstentions 

Motion Carries

Payment of the following bill is postponed:

NAME

AMOUNT
INVOICE #
DATE

Georgetown Historical 

Society 

$625.00 
GHS07CPA20-001
08/08/06 

CPC Treasurer, M.Gauthier will ask the Historical Society President, Douglas Cannon why the invoice being sent to the CPC  is only for 1/3 of the total $1800+ bill that was already paid by the society

· New project suggestion forms received : None
· Old Business 

· Posted future meetings:

· September 12 & 26; October 10 & 24 ; Nov. 14 & 28

· Union Cemetery Fence update

I. Wye reports that there were no bids received at the bid opening recently held

A new bid is being advertised and the bids will be opened Thursday Sept 7th 12 noon 

The Town’s Procurement Officer is hoping that this can be done without a bond..

M. Gauthier asks if the fence project can be revisited…committee discusses

· Erie 4 Display Case update

I. Wye reports that there is no change…no further info has been received 

Ida will ask the Historical Commission to contact Mike Anderson, the original contact person for the project and will report back

· American Legion Tennis Facility update

J.DiMento reports that Park and Rec member E. Wade has related to him that they are expecting the bid documents from the Engineer and they will be ready with in two weeks. Hopefully will be put out to bid by Sept 1…unfortunately it was delayed a bit.

· General Discussion

M. Gauthier suggests that it would be beneficial to the committee to add timelines to the tracking of the voter approved projects. Including a closing date. 

The Committee discusses the possibility of  going to town meeting and asking the voters to rescind some votes for projects that were previously approved but never implemented by the project proponents. 

J. DiMento suggests that we clarify the billing process for Boards / Contact Persons who are invoicing the CPC for approved projects.

Meeting Adjourned at 9:10 PM

The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2006.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com


[image: image4.png]Community
Preservation
Initiative



_1084193748.doc
[image: image1.png]






_1084193811.bin

